
Interested in donating an item to the 12th Armored Division Memorial Museum? 

 

Below are some criteria that would allow us to take the item: 

• The item is from a 12th Armored Division member or family member. 
• The item is from the Army during World War II. 
• The item pertains to Abilene and/or Camp Barkeley during World War II. 
• The item is from World War II. 
• The item is a military history book that includes the 12th Armored Division. 

 

If your item meets any of the above criteria, please stop by the museum and have our staff look at the 
item to determine if it fits our accession policy. If the item does not, we will do our best to help you find 
a place for your item to go.  

If you are unable to visit the museum in person and bring your item, you can mail it  to: 

12th Armored Division Memorial Museum 
1289 N. 2nd Street 
Abilene, TX 79601 
 
 
Thank you, 

The Staff at the 12th Armored Division Memorial Museum 


